12 August 2008

Dear PJ"-M- Miriten Df—**ﬂ 5

I am deeply saddened to learn that Tropical Storm
Kammuri has caused much loss of lives and widespread
damage in northern Vietnam.

On behalf of the Government of Singapore, | would
like to express our sincere condolences to the families of those
who lost their lives as well as the people whose homes and
livelihood have been affected by the disaster. We have full
confidence in your Government's ability to bring quick relief and
assistance to the storm victims in their moment of need.

Yours S1Nniew Jj

H.E. Nguyen Tan Dung
Prime Minister
Socialist Republic of Vietham



